
                                 CITY OF URBANA                                       
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATIONS 
 

JULY 2, 2007 
 
 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular meetings of the Cunningham 

Town Board and the Urbana City Council scheduled for Monday, July 2, 2007 

have been canceled.     

 There will be a rescheduled meeting of the Cunningham Town Board at 

7:00 p.m. on Monday, July 9, 2007.  There will be a special meeting of the Urbana 

City Council on Monday, July 9, 2007 at 7:00 p.m.   

 These meetings have been canceled due to the Independence Day holiday. 

  
    

 
    PHYLLIS D. CLARK 

     CITY CLERK 
 
 
 
 


